
The 6th Family Group were delighted to be joined by Antiques 
Roadshow legends Charlie Ross on a recent filming trip to 
Broughton Castle, as part of their work on this year’s Christmas 
Production. We can’t wait to share with you our Film and the Live 
Production.

Thanks to the hard work of the Friends of Frank Wise School and 
the generosity of the local community, combined with a cancelled 
order, we will be taking ownership of our two new minibuses significantly earlier than expected and 
hope to have them early in the new year.  We will then begin the process of trying to fundraise to 
replace the remaining older vehicle, so that we have a fleet of brand new vehicles.

The school are participating a 
Christmas run in support of 
Helen and Douglas House.  If 
you would like to donate, you 
can do so by clicking the link 
below.

https://helenanddouglas.enthuse.com/pf/frank-wise-school
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Quick Tips for Families 

Talk PANTS video with Makaton - 5 simple rules to help your child learn the basics of personal safety
What is consent? video - A simple explanation of what consent is and why it is important

https://helenanddouglas.enthuse.com/pf/frank-wise-school
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xWMa8XB73-Q
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AArIv-tvxWE

